
The Lawns(Enfield) Indoor Bowls Club. 

 

Good news for the 2020-2021 season. 

Bowlers will have the flexibility to pay for either 6, 7 or 8 months of bowling. 

September to April(inclusive) 

September to March(inclusive) 

October to April(inclusive) 

October to March(inclusive) 

Gone are the days when you would have to pay for the full 8 months, even if you were to miss 
September and April because you were playing outdoors. 

Great news and the club is hoping this will attract more bowlers to the Lawns. Contact details can 
be found on the MCIBA website. 


